
I volunteer on my town’s local accessibility 

committee which received complaints that some 

children were unable to use the local playgrounds.

We consulted an occupational therapist 
who:

•	 Reviewed the accessibility of the playgrounds.

•	 Explained how our playgrounds do not work 

for some children.

•	 Recommended changes based on universal 

design principles.

We have implemented the changes and it is 

great to see all our children playing, growing and 

learning together. 

Because of occupational therapy, all the kids in my community can play together.




